MAVERICK

ENGINEERING, INC.

&

March 28,2017

Mr. Jeff Edmonds, P.E.
Director of Engineering
City of Corpus Christi
1201 Leopard Street
Corpus Christi, TX 78401

Subject: Creek View Drive Extension
City Project E15122

Dear Mr. Edmonds:

On March 22, 2017, bids were received and opened on the subject project. There were six (6) bidders as
follows:

Max Underground Construction LLC $308,720.50
Mako Contracting $359,418.00
Ram-Bro Contracting, Inc. $400,605.50
JHBORES Construction Company, Inc. $448,223.10
A. Ortiz Construction and Paving, Inc. $472,157.51
J. Carroll Weaver : $547,878.84
Engineer’s Opinion of Cost $314,000.00

The six proposals from the bidders were checked for mathematical errors and none were found. Max
Underground Construction LLC was the lowest bidder.

The bid tab and submitted experience are attached for your review. The statement of experience supplied
by the low bidder appeared to be complete and in order.

Based upon all of the above, it is my recommendation that Max Underground Construction LLC be
awarded the contract on the subject project.

If you have any questions regarding this request, please contact me at (361) 696-3512.

Respectfully,
Maverick Engineering, Inc.

Michelle Patton, P.E.
Infrastructure Group Manager

400 Mann St., Suite 200 Corpus Christi, Texas 78401
361-696-3500 ® Fax 361-696-3599 ¢ www.maveng.com
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